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UPDATE IN RELATION TO BRAZIL 
 
 

Singapore, 29 March 2023 – Sembcorp Marine Ltd (the “Company”) refers to the 

announcement it made on 24 March 2023, and would like to update that it has clarified with the  

Comptroller General of the Union (“CGU”) that the preliminary administrative proceedings for 

investigations commenced by CGU against its Brazilian subsidiary Estaleiro Jurong Aracruz 

Ltda. (“EJA”).   

 

The proceedings relate generally to past conduct investigated by the Brazilian authorities in 

connection with Operation Car Wash, of which the Company has previously made 

announcements, the latest being the Circular to shareholders dated 31 January 2023. 

 

Further, the CGU has not brought any civil or administrative charges against the Company or 

its subsidiaries. The Company will continue to cooperate and work with the Brazilian 

authorities. 

 

The Company will continue to monitor developments in Brazil with respect to the above, and 

will make appropriate announcements in the event of any material developments. 

 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Ms Chua Mun Yuen 
Head, Investor Relations and Corporate Communications 
Tel No: +65 6971 7039 
Email: munyuen.chua@sembmarine.com 
 
Ms Serene Lam 
Manager, Investor Relations and Corporate Communications 
Tel No: +65 6971 7043 
Email: serene.lam@sembmarine.com 
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